FRONTIER

Carrier Customer Bulletin

Date of Bulletin:

December 15, 2023

Notice #: CCBFTRO2174
Audience: Carrier, IXC, Wireless, CLEC, Reseller, ISP
Subject: Wholesale Website Outage *Final

Date Effective:

Immediately

Frontier Communications is providing notification that our Wholesale Operations
website is unavailable at this time.

Initial: At approximately 10:15 am ET today, an outage occurred impacting the
Wholesale Operations Website (https://wholesale.frontier.com). Our crisis teams have
been engaged and updates will be provided as they become available.

Final: At10:58am ET, the Wholesale Operations Website was restored.

If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please send
your emails to Carrier.Notifications@ftr.com.
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